
Rotary Club of Leesburg Revised Meeting Guidelines 
 
With the increasing number of Rotary members now vaccinated and the 
Governor of Virginia easing restrictions, it is appropriate to revise our own 
Rotary Club of Leesburg in-person club meeting rules. 
 
River Creek Protocol  
• Rotary Meetings will be held in our regular dining room and zoom will 
be available for members who do not wish to attend in person.  
• The cash bar will be available as usual, with moderate social distancing 
requirements in place.  
 
Rotary Members and Guests  
• Rotary members and guests should not come to a meeting if they have 
had any COVID symptoms in the last 2 weeks. You will be screened upon 
entry that you are symptom free.  
• Every Rotary member and guest should wear a mask upon entering the 
premises. Masks may be removed once you are in the meeting room.  
• Upon entering River Creek, Rotary members’ and guests’ temperature 
will be checked by the Sergeant-at-arms.  
• The Rotary Club of Leesburg will provide masks for those who need 
them.  
 
The Rotary Club of Leesburg appreciates your support of these revised 
guidelines and looks forward to the continued return of “normal”.   


